
 
**JANUARY 2025**   

**DIRECTOR'S NEWS**   

 

Welcome back to the second semester! I hope you all 
enjoyed your break. As we gear up for an exciting new term, I 
want to remind you that all teacher evaluations and 
scholarship forms are due on January 9th.   

 

We’ve witnessed incredible success from parents who have 
eliminated artificial dyes from their children’s diets, leading 
to noticeable improvements in behavior and focus. Let’s 
consider adopting this positive change in our classroom. 
Please choose fresh fruits, vegetables, or foods with minimal 
artificial dyes when bringing snacks. I’ve compiled a list of 
excellent alternatives easily found at local stores, including 
Aldi.   

Bringing 11 snacks will allow each child to enjoy one. 
Fostering a sense of sharing.  Your child will take home any 
extra. 

Don’t forget to join us on January 14th at 5:30 p.m. for our 
board meeting! This is a fantastic opportunity for all parents 



to voice their ideas and contribute to our community. We are 
actively looking for enthusiastic new board members who 
want to make a difference in our school.   

 

**STAR STUDENTS: **   

**JANUARY 6TH – 9TH: ** Clint, Declan   

**JANUARY 13TH – 16TH: ** Wynston   

**JANUARY 20TH – 23RD: ** Riley   

**JANUARY 27TH – 30TH: ** Abel   

 

**THEMES: **   

Winter, Arctic Animals, Dinosaurs, Birds   

 

We are excited about our upcoming visit to Morningside 
Living, though we’re still finalizing the date.   

 

Let’s work together to make this month outstanding and 
inspiring! 

 

Angie Griffith, Director                


